

ARKANSAS STATE MEDICAL BOARD

1401 West Capitol, Suite 340, Little Rock, Arkansas 72201 (501) 296-1802 FAX: (501) 603-3555 www.armedicalboard.org

Detailed License Verification

Queried on: Monday, July 08, 2013 at: 4:14 PM

General Information

Name: Marshall David Levine, M.D. Specialty: Obstetrics & Gynecology

Address Information

Mailing Address: 415 West Webster Avenue

City/State/Zip: Chicago, IL 60614-3812

Phone: (773) 935-4014 Fax: (773) 935-4014

License Information

License Number:
Original Issue Date:
Expiration Date:

Basis: Exam

License Status: Inactive
License Category: Denied

Board History

Appearance: Yes

Reason: Licensure

Date of Action: 12/6/2001

Minutes:

LEVINE, Marshall David, M.D. appeared requesting a permanent license. After discussion and upon a motion by Dr. A. Williams, seconded by Dr. T. Pierce, the Board voted unanimously to hold this physician's application until a letter is received from the University of Arkansas for Medical Sciences assuring the Board that, if Dr. Levine is granted a medical license, he will be on their staff and appropriate back-up procedures will be in place.

Appearance: No

Reason: Licensure

Date of Action: 2/7/2002

Minutes:

Issue #02-01. LEVINE, Marshall David, M.D. Upon a motion by Dr. J. Bell, seconded by Dr. J.R. Baker, the Board unanimously voted to obtain additional clarification from the University of Arkansas for Medical Sciences and Little Rock Family Planning Services prior to granting this physician's licensure request.

Appearance: No

Reason: Licensure

Date of Action: 4/5/2002

Minutes:

Issue #02-01. LEVINE, Marshall David, M.D. After discussion and upon a motion by Dr. W. Douglas, seconded by Dr. O. Simmons, the Board unanimously voted not to grant Dr. Levine's request for licensure at this time because proof that he has adequate back-up coverage has not been provided.

Appearance: No

Reason: Licensure

Date of Action: 6/7/2002

Minutes:

Issue #02-32. LEVINE, Marshall David, M.D. Upon a motion by Dr. A. Williams, seconded by Mrs. A. Britton, the Board unanimously voted that the Board's attorney should draft a letter to Maxwell R. Baldwin, M.D., who notified the Board the he has agreed to provide back up coverage for Dr. Levine. The letter should express the Board's feelings concerning a statement Dr. Baldwin made in his letter.